From: V Rainey

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Brown and Jackson SE-20-00002
Date: Monday, August 24, 2020 3:46:51 PM

Hello. We are writing in relation to the proposed Brown and Jackson proposal to constructing two storage ponds tax
parcel 295134 east of Kittitas. We are against this proposed construction and request to be informed of any
procedural progress. This proposed storage pond development will have significant impact in our rural community.
We are residents in this target area and wish our voices to heard. We are not against a storage pond however we
believe there is adequate space in this county east of this proposed site that would be more appropriate.

Please consider this request to contest this development
Sincerely

Verne and Mary Rainey
509-929-0057
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